

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome to the Red Room! This year the red room will be team teaching with Miss Laura and Miss Donna. This means that both teachers will be considered "head teachers" and working together to prepare your child for kindergarten. I (Miss Donna) am a student at Kean University and will be graduating with my degree in psychology in the spring. I have been working at RATR for nine years. I (Miss Laura) am a mother of four children and have recently received my CDA which is a degree in Early Childhood Education. We are looking forward to spending this year with each and every one of your children and making it a fun and exciting experience. We would also like to make it a comfortable place for all parents and guardians as well. It is important that we all work together to make this a memorable time for all the children. If there are any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to call the school at any time to your convenience. As we prepare the children for Kindergarten we will be practicing in a writing book and working on a portfolio. Each month a newsletter is put in your child's cubby for parents and guardians to take home. The newsletter will explain what your child will be doing that month and some important dates. The letter will be posted on our website at RATRpreschool.com and also will be hanging up in the classroom. Attached is a letter for you to look over to help you on your first day in the Red Room.

Thank You!

Miss Donna & Miss Laura